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  Attention Council  
 
 I am so happy Donna for helping us to bring our concerns to council.  
 This is a real safety issue.  
 We moved to Cobourg six years ago and have never lived on a street  
 as busy as Wilkins Gate, and you want to direct MORE traffic here?  
Besides  ALL the construction vehicles their traffic coming through here at   
 high speed.  
 Which we have brought to the attention of different City Officials with  
 no action ever taken.  
 
  You do allow an exit for emergency vehicles onto Elgin. does that not  
  tell you that there is going to be to much traffic or congestion coming through Greenly   
   onto Carlisle turning onto Wilkins Gate?  
    72 more homes?  
 
     Bill Kurtz  
        
      
 

  

 




